
From: Dumain, Emma <edumain@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/16/2016 9:57:11 AM
Subject: NGA this week?

Good morning, hope you're doing well! I was wondering if the Governor and/or members of the staff 
will be in DC this week for the NGA annual conference? If so I'd love to arrange an introduction. 
Please let me know when you have a chance.
 

Thanks so much and all best,
 

Emma
 

--
 
Emma Dumain
 
Washington, D.C. Correspondent
 
Charleston Post and Courier
 

Work cell: 843-834-0419
 
Personal cell: 440-506-2727
 
@emma_dumain
 
edumain@postandcourier.com
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